CPC2018-0587

Attachment 4
. Letter 1
Rowe, Timothy S.
From: Reid.colinm@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 12:14 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: July 23, <web submission> LOC2018-0015
July 11, 2018

Application: LOC2018-0015

Submitted by: Colin Reid

Contact Information
Address: 1112 - 627 14 Ave seems
Phone: (140) 399-3236
Email: Reid.colinm@gmail.com

Feedback:
It would be disappointing to see these beautiful heritage buildings turned into a new development. There are a ton
of other lots in this area that are empty or in dis- repair tnat could be replaced instead. If we keep Removing all the
heritage building and replacing them with high rises the community is going to lose all of its diversity. Isn’t the whole

point of defining a building as a heritage building to help hold onto some of this cities past (which council seems to
be terrible at) removing the designation in place Of a high rise makes no sense.



CPC2018-0587

Attachment 4
. Letter 2
Rowe, Timothy S.
From: k.j.christopherson@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 12:36 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: July 23, <web submission> LOC2018-0015
July 11, 2018

Application: LOC2018-0015

Submitted by: Katelin Christopherson

Contact Information
Address: 901-626 14 Ave sw
Phone:
Email: k.j.christopherson@gmail.com

Feedback:
Hello, | would like to express my concerns at removing more old, unique buildings to add more high rises. | am very
much in support of minimizing urban sprawl by increasing density, however, | am concerned about doing it at the
expense of old and unique buildings. Part of what makes a city so interesting to live in is to have diversity (both in

population and buildings). | worry that Calgary will lose some of its charm if we keep taking down its already quite
limited amount of older and heritage buildings. Thank you.
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